U C S anDiQ go University Archives. RSS 6020

Dr. Robert N. Hamburger appointed as chairman of Pediatrics Department

October 14, 1968

Dr. Robert N. Hamburger, formerly the assistant dean of the School of Medicine at the University of California,
San Diego, was recently appointed as chairman of the Department of Pediatrics.

Dr. Hamburger has been in the dean's office since the formation of the School of Medicine in 1964. He was a
member of UCSD's Department of Biology for three years prior to that.

Dr. Hamburger received his M.D. degree from the School of Medicine at Yale University. He was an intern, an
assistant resident and instructor in the Pediatric Department of Strong Memorial Hospital and the University of
Rochester in New York after leaving Yale.

He has also served as an assistant clinical professor at Yale and chief of pediatrics at Milford Hospital in
Connecticut.



